
PUBLIC WORKS AND UTILITIES

March 29,2010

Tom Fransen, Deputy Director
Division of Water Resources

NC Department of Environment and Natural Resources
1611 Mail Service Center

Raleigh, NC 27699-1611

Subject: Jordan Lake Water Supply Storage Allocation

Dear Mr. Fransen:

In accordance with the Division of Water Resource's February 24,2010 Jordan Lake
Water Supply Allocation Application Process meeting, I am submitting this Letter of
Interest on behalf of the Town of Cary.

The Town of Cary is a member of the Jordan Lake Partnership, along with eleven other
jurisdictions in the Triangle Region. The Jordan Lake Partnership as a whole is currently
developing a Regional Water Supply Plan. The Partnership's Regional Water Supply
Plan will provide the basis on which the Town of Cary will submit its Jordan Lake Water
Supply Storage Allocation application.

Our primary contact for this effort will be:

Leila R. Goodwin, PE

Water Resources Manager

Town ofCary
PO Box 8005

Cary, NC 27512-8005
919-462-3846

leila. goodwin@townofeary.org

We look forward to working with you on this important project.

Sincerely,

~~~.
Leila R. Goodwin, PE
Water Resources Manager
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